
This is in regards to Agenda Item 20952 for the January 10, 2011 Planning Commission Meeting. 
  
I have discussed this proposal in detail with Bob Letzing and definitely support the demolition permit 
request for this property.  Removal of this building will eliminate an eyesore along the North Stoughton 

Road corridor and make this site more conductive for future development. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Joe Clausius 

District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066 
 


